
           
School District No. 43 (Coquitlam) 

Heritage Mountain Elementary School 
125 Ravine Dr., Port Moody, B.C. V3H 4Z1 604-469-6407  604-937-8017 

www.sd43.bc.ca/school/hertagemountain 

  

We acknowledge we are on the unceded traditional territory of the Kwikwetlem First Nation, which lies within 

the shared territories of the Tsleil-Waututh, Katzie, Musqueam, Qayqayt, Squamish, and Sto’:lo Nations. 

 

APRIL 2025 
Newsletter #9                                                                             March 14, 2025 

March 31 
Welcome Back to 
school! 

1 2 3 
PAC  Event 6:30-
7:30pm PAC 
Meeting 7:30-8pm 

4 

7 
Kilometre Club 
begins 

8 
PAC Pancake 
Breakfast 

9 10 11 

14 
Early Dismissal 1:50 

15 16 
 

17 
HME at Como 
Lake Relays after 
school 

18 
Good Friday 
No school 

21 
Easter Monday 
No school

 

22 
Class Photos 

23 
Assembly 9am 
Earth Day 
 

24 
Grade 3-5 Track 
Attack 

25 
Pro D Day 
No school for 
students 

28 29 
Grade 3-5 
Track Attack 

30 
Grade 3-5 Track 
Attack 
New “K” Parent 
Night 6:30-
7:30pm 

May 1 
Grade 3-5 Track 
Attack 
PAC Meeting 7pm 

 

 

 

 

 

    

 



 
 
 

 

What’s Happening at Heritage Mountain 

 

Early Dismissal – April 14th – One hour early 1:50 
Please pick up your children on Monday, April 14th one hour earlier than the usual dismissal time (1:50) This early 
dismissal is to facilitate any parent /teacher meetings (optional).If you would like a zoom meeting or phone meeting 
with your child’s classroom teacher on April 14th, please contact your teacher directly.  
 

 

 

Professional Development Day on Friday April 25 
There is no school for students.  

 

 

 

 

 

Wildlife Aware Reminders for Heritage 

Mountain Elementary 
 

We are continuing to be diligent on our school grounds by ensuring garbage is brought inside 

outside of school hours and litter is constantly picked up.  If you live in our neighborhood, please 

encourage your neighbors to also remember to keep garbage secure until the morning of garbage 

day. 
 

Please note that if a bear, cougar, or coyote is sighted in our neighborhood near dismissal, students must be under the 

direct supervision of their parent or daycare provider when released by the classroom teacher.  Students walking 

home alone will be kept at school and provided with further instructions from the Principal (or delegate). 
 

If you see wildlife in your area, please call the Conservation officer at 1-877-952-7277. They keep track of this data 

and will contact the school if they feel extra safety measures need to take place. 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 


